
The Division of Developmental Disabilities’ Self-Directed Supports (SDS) 
Newsletter is now available on the SDS Webpage.

This edition includes:
•	 CPR/First Aid and Support Broker Resources
•	 Guidance for Employer/DR monthly summary submission
•	 Guidance for SDS Employees regarding service documentation requirements
•	 General reminders for Support Coordination entities

https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/self-directed-supports-newsletter-quarter-2-fiscal-year-2025
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/programs/self-directed-supports

